
Goodbye 2019. Hello 2020!

Many thanks for
all of your support
this season. We're
looking forward to

another great
year - this one will
be big for us with
the coming of the
All Seasons Barn. 

Stay up-to-date
here.

 
2020 is right around the
corner! The goats are

getting ready to celebrate
(look at those fancy

sweaters and that dashing
bowtie)! 

Not only are they celebrating
the coming of the new year,
but they're excited because

we are just $10,000
away from reaching our
2019 fundraising goal of

$110,000!

While we all work hard on this farm to make ends meet
through earned income, we rely on charitable

contributions from community members like you to
make up about 1/6 of our annual budget. 

Please consider making a donation today, and thank you
so much if you've already given!

Donate Here

Happy New Year! See you in 2020!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001O0i1V9dunHUutTNhR_RkK4-q6xi_vbr8J6j1JAgatmAu_GE71_WzdzIwnPnSqvunaShDSFXC8s4_XhB5zbVh2kxvkxXTaeUmz1jT4Dkr7q54GcjIbh0KRM14uaVxIkgfBTeTXZGQE1OvSPrNKqyJFjBtCtrcXBGL8Ucb46RE7oJzmqklL5bVLQkAf-JhGYoSOEj8DLoV0KQS57xdmcybX4PQqKulvWepWxi8MxKmBXOvE5rB5_Y6n2Xewn-bIpLbjDq37VDqpho_3iT8d7VGTJWsPSXyOLuUY99pl6OztVzMuveNQaCm0uBoqCGQBdMJ9pgGgo2LX2U=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001O0i1V9dunHUutTNhR_RkK4-q6xi_vbr8J6j1JAgatmAu_GE71_WzdxAS53mvQsnpY25_Q4up-In5qKj-2KGDJNqw54irvnPGQZghtTEPe_wBqQVdL9_sBegh8GHIOqa7LNoS5PA3zHSSJ_ruPCLc7NB4cNr2zxq6OhF3nYPNHrYO9ckjOOxzzJ4mL_YFaSfhVpiQHOGjvk_gA5ZTBNMcJe0SLBjdQgfl0cUwW7D-Nx4OxicswOxEGd5SKvIJM0fzzhWSQJUL5-GMoQCKPahJI0antXqQImoQ587-k-k-FnU4MlgLSDloy2cbug7fGR8XClWowc6OZKR3JG_5W9WekBYpgKxiwpvlkqtsx75cD9M=&c=&ch=

